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TikTok Trend Promoting School Threats on December 17, 2021 
 
This afternoon, the Dodge County Sheriff’s Office was made aware of a trend on TikTok, a popular social media platform, 
regarding a “national threat” to schools across the country tomorrow, December 17, 2021.  These threats include the 
potential for gun violence.  The sheriff’s office and all police departments in Dodge County are taking these threats very 
seriously.  Our school districts are also taking this threat seriously.  Steps are being taken to mitigate any risk to our children 
and we will certainly step up our efforts tomorrow and in the following days. 
 
Please understand that there are NO KNOWN THREATS TO DODGE COUNTY SCHOOLS at this time. 
 
We ask parents to talk to their children about this threat and any others that may emerge in the future.  Make sure that your 
children are prepared for any kind of emergency that may occur.  Remind them that if there is ever any kind of suspicious 
activity, that it be reported to a teacher or other authority figures.  We all pray that a school threat is never carried out in one 
of our schools, but we must always be prepared should it happen. 
 
Dodge County law enforcement will take all threats seriously and we will address any threats that occur quickly and 
professionally.  The safety of our children is our priority and anyone who threatens that safety of our children will face serious 
consequences.   
 
Please be safe everyone and keep your eyes open.  If you see anything suspicious, please do not hesitate to call or text 911 
to report the incident.  The sheriff’s office will make schools a priority for patrol staff over the next few days and I am sure 
local police agencies will do the same. 
 
Questions may be directed to Sheriff Dale J. Schmidt. 
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